SCHOOL LETTERHEAD 
August 2020
Dear choir and parents,

At the end of this term we have the opportunity for a choir excursion to celebrate all our hard work.
FESTIVAL SING 2020 DAY!

The event is a fun movie experience for us with other schools in the area. On Wednesday 23rd September we will walk to the Plaza and watch the movie at the Hoyts Cinema with popcorn and a drink!  This will cost $15 per student which needs to be paid via QKR! by Friday 18th September.

This event is not compulsory.  It would be great if everyone could attend.

Dress code:

Festival Sing 2020 t-shirt (or coloured choir t-shirt) with school pants/shorts

Details:
Wednesday 23rd, meet Mrs O’Dea and other staff in the Music Room at the start of recess.  Eat recess and walk to the Plaza leaving at 10:50am.  The movie screens at 11:30am and we will be back at school around 1pm. 

Please fill in the consent form below and return to Mrs O’Dea by Friday 18th September.  If there any questions, please email me (anne.odea839@schools.sa.edu.au).
Anne O’Dea

Choir/Music Teacher

Students’ name:  ______________________________ Rm: ____

I consent to my child attending the Plaza movie screening.

Yes / No

I understand the transport arrangements and dress code.

Yes / No

I understand the excursion to the Plaza will cost $15 per student.  
Yes / No

Signed __________________________________________ (Parent / Caregiver)
